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Larry Kestleman

Dodo

6 April 2010
Dear Larry,
Re: Request to drop your unfair pay-to-pay fees
Late last year, ACCAN, the Australian Financial Counselling and Credit Reform Association (AFCCRA), and Choice sent you a Christmas card asking you to remove what we are calling ‘pay-to-pay’ fees associated with paying bills with cash or cash-equivalent. 

At the same time, we asked your customers to write an email to you, asking you to also drop these fees. We were extremely pleased with the response from the media and the general public in support of our campaign.

We recognise that accepting payment from your customers can incur costs, but do not think it is fair to ask your customers to shoulder the costs of Dodo conducting standard business transactions. Many people are not comfortable with direct debits or online billing. They are being effectively penalised for paying for your services. 

This business practice is seriously disadvantaging your less tech-savvy and lower income customers.   

You have the opportunity to act as a market leader.  We ask Dodo to repeal fees that apply for paying by cash or cash equivalent, namely the $1.10 fee that applies to accounts paid by direct-debit from bank accounts.
Yours sincerely,
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Allan Asher
CEO

Australian Communications Consumer Action Network 
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Christopher Zinn
Director, Campaigns & Communication
Choice
Carmel Franklin

Carmel Franklin
Chair

Australian Financial Counselling and Credit Reform Association 
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